
Dear “Kinderstars”,

My name is Mrs. Wheeler and I am so excited to greet you as your Kindergarten 
teacher.  I hope that your summer has been filled with a lot of fun and that you 
are eager to begin this new school year.  This will be my first year teaching at 
McGinn Elementary School but my fifth year teaching Kindergarten.  I absolutely 
LOVE teaching Kindergarten because of all the exploring, learning, and fun that 
we have together.  We can look forward to exploring and reading new books, 
writing our own stories, working with new friends, and much, much more. 

I can’t wait to meet you all at our New Student Orientation/Scavenger Hunt! It is 
very important to me that we get to know each other because I will officially 
begin our year with you on October 5th, but until then, you will be in the excellent 
hands of another special McGinn teacher, Mrs. Tweeten. We will both be at the 
Scavenger Hunt to welcome you to our school and classroom.

The first day of school is September 9th.  On this day, please make sure to bring 
your school supplies from the list provided on our school website, a healthy “nut 
free” snack, and a warm smile. 

Welcome to a new year “Kinderstars”!  Enjoy the rest of your summer and I will 
see you all soon!

Love,

Mrs. Wheeler


